
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 14 December 2006 

19. CHRISTMAS DECORATIONS 
 
 The Board considered a report on the estimated costs of options for Christmas lighting displays as 

discussed at the meeting of the Community Services Committee on 26 July 2006. 
 

The Board resolved to: 
 
 (a) Allocate up to $1,000 from its 2006/07 Discretionary Fund for the provision of lighting on the tree 

opposite the Sockburn Service Centre. 
 
 (b) Reconsider the report on this matter early in 2007 to discuss other options for Christmas lighting 

displays in the Board’s area. 
 
 


